From:

Sent: 12 November 2019 10:27

To: 100avenueroadCMP

Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - 100 Avenue Road

Dear Camden Planning Committee,

I strongly object to the revised CMP for the construction of the skyscraper at 100 Avenue Road. It is an entirely new plan which bears no resemblance to the CMP previously approved.

One of my main concerns is Pollution. Our Swiss Cottage Open Space is already 65% about the EU permitted level and the proposed 54 mega lorries entering and exiting the building site, as well as increasing the surrounding traffic will make the air quality situation far worse for our community.

Neither an independent expert nor Essential Living have calculated the significant amount of extra pollution which will be generated - even with some ULEZ compliant lorries - and how the increased Nitrogen Dioxide will affect the health, especially of children using the outdoor gym and the playground just a narrow pathway away from the building site.

Camden Council, whose duty and responsibility is to look after the health and welfare of our community, must not permit this present CMP proposal from going ahead as proposed and scheduled.

Yours faithfully,

Gabriel Balint-Kurti